

## December 17th, 2014 Coaches Mid-Season Meeting

- 1. Mid-season meeting was conducted at Ron and Judy's in Paynesville. Each team had a representative attending the meeting except for the Bantam B2 squad.
- 2. The group shared successes and areas for improvement for the remainder of the season.
- 3. A reminder about setting up additional practice time is available to coaches. The idea of last minute changes should be discussed with parents before changes are made and they need to go through ice schedulers to have the dates and times put on the calendar.
- 4. The group was asked about the Hands on coaches clinic in the fall and the feedback was positive. Additional ideas were discussed for next seasons training and they will be brought up in the planning stages of the 2015-16 coaches clinic.